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EDITORIAL

WE think that subscribers may be glad to know that a ten-year Index for
the years 1931-1940 has been prepared and is now ready for distribution
to those wishing to have it. Four hundred copies have been printed and
at present two-hundred have been bound. Copies may be obtained from
the Publishers, Headley Brothers, 109 Kingsway, W.C.z, at 10/- each,
post free. The preparation of the Index has involved a considerable
amount of work, but so many subscribers seem to have found the
previous ten-year Index very helpful and have written to ask when the
next one was to be published, that we hope the present volume may
prove equally useful. It will be noticed that this Index does not bring
the subject matter of the Journal up-to-date and it is possible that we
may be able to supplement it by a five-year Index.

We should also like to draw the attention of subscribers to the
publication in a single volume of the excellent series of articles written by
various members of the Royal Air Force Otolaryngological Department,
which have appeared in the Journal from time to time. These articles
are a notable contribution to Aviation Medicine and it was thought
that many subscribers might like to have them collected for reference.

WALTER HOWARTH.
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